
Communities and Equalities
Scrutiny Committee

Date: Thursday 1 March 2018
Time: 10.00 am
Venue: Council Chamber, Town Hall Extension

This is a Supplementary Agenda containing additional information about the
business of this meeting that was not available when the agenda was published.

Access to the Council Chamber

Public access to the Council Chamber is on Level 2 of the Town Hall Extension,
using the lift or stairs in the lobby of the Mount Street entrance to the Extension. That
lobby can also be reached from the St. Peter’s Square entrance and from Library
Walk.
There is no public access from the Lloyd Street entrances of the Extension.

Filming and broadcast of the meeting

Meetings of the Scrutiny Committee are ‘webcast’. These meetings are filmed and
broadcast live on the Internet. If you attend this meeting you should be aware that
you might be filmed and included in that transmission.

Membership of the Committee

Councillors – Austin-Behan, Cookson, Evans, Fletcher-Hackwood, Grimshaw,
Hassan, Ilyas, Knowles, Marshall, Peel, Rawlins (Chair), Sharif Mahamed and Siddiqi
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Further Information

For help, advice and information about this meeting please contact the Committee
Officer: Rachel McKeon

Tel: 0161 234 4997
Fax: 0161 274 7017
Email: rachel.mckeon@manchester.gov.uk

This agenda was issued on 23 February 2018 by the Governance and Scrutiny
Support Unit, Manchester City Council, 6th Floor, Town Hall Extension, Albert
Square, Manchester, M60 2LA.

6 [11.00 – 11.50] Equality Objectives 2016 – 2020
Report of the Deputy Chief Executive

This report provides an update on the progress being made by the Council
and its partners against the organisation’s equality objectives 2016 - 2020. It
also highlights the role of the Equality Delivery Planning process in ensuring
that equality considerations, and in particular the need to undertake Equality
Impact Assessments, are embedded within the Council’s core business.
It also describes the Council’s ongoing commitment to the Equality
Framework for Local Government, with an update and indication of next
steps in preparation for reaccreditation later this year.


